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   I oppose the rate caps to ensure facilities have the right, when needed, in invoke 

crisis pay for times of crisis! 

   We can’t afford to lose critical labor right now in an already short staffed landscape. 

   Wages are not controlled in other positions, why would be in nursing? 

  You should speak to the nursing careers in Oregon, the short staffing impacts on 

patient care. 


